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Edwardsville Bulletin
To the Faculty and S taff o f  Southern Illinois University a t Edwardsville Vol. 10, No. 13

December 9, 1977

MEMO TO: The University Community 
FROM; Kenneth A. Shaw

First of all, Mary Ann and all the rest of the Shaw 
family would like to express our warm gratitude for the gener­
ous welcome and energetic cooperation that has been extended 
to us during the year past. Indeed, we have found a hospitable 
new home here, and your friendship and kindness will serve as 
an inspiration in the years to come.

Thus it is that I would like to invoke those feelings 
of family devotion and community spirit that take on a special 
life for all of us at this time of year. In every way that I 
can, I will try to reciprocate those attitudes of comity and 
collegiality that should guide us all as we build on the firm 
foundations that have been laid for us by those who have gone 
before.

So it is with pleasure and appreciation that I offer 
you all good wishes for the season. I'm sure that all of us, 
in our own special ways, will have occasion to celebrate.
Let's look forward to the years to come with optimism, commit­
ment, and a spirit of sharing.
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